KINGSCLIFF 33 Oxford Street Kingscliff NSW 2487
H |G H SCHOOL Telephone: 02 6674 9777

\:%/L,\_\ kingscliff-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

ACHIEVEMENT THROUGH ENDEAVOUR www.kingscliff-h.schools.nsw.edu.au

13 September 2024
Dear Parents/Carers
Year 7 2025 - Welcome from Your Year Adviser!

| am excited to welcome you to the Kingscliff High School learning community. | would like to take this opportunity to introduce
myself, my name is Mitchell Hunter. As the Year Adviser for this cohort | will work in partnership with you to:

Assist students to successfully transition into the high school learning environment
Nurture student wellbeing as they develop as individuals

Coordinate year group activities and initiatives

Encourage and foster positive social relationships

Guide students to achieve to their full potential

Please feel free to contact me whenever you are concerned about the wellbeing of your child.

| also encourage families to engage with the Kingscliff High School website and our Facebook page. All our policies and other
helpful documents, such as the Kingscliff High School Handbook can be found on our website.
https://kingscliff-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/

https://kingscliff-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/khs-handbook.html

Kingscliff High School utilises the Student and Parent Portal to provide parents with access to their child’s information. In early
Term 1 2025, you will receive information on how to register and set up your Parent Portal account. Once set up, you will be able
to view your child’s school reports, attendance and more. The Parent Portal will then become an important tool in managing your
child’s enrolment at our school.

Year 7 2025 Camp 24 -26 February 2025

The Year 7 Camp is booked for the period 24-26 February 2025 at the Tyalgum Ridge Retreat. The purpose of this camp is to
foster and strengthen relationships, as well as team building skills, resilience and new experiences. You can learn more about the
venue at: https://www.tyalgumridge.com.au/

Families will receive more information about the Camp during Orientation Day in Term 4 this year and during Orientation Week in
Week 1 of Term 1 2025. We understand that the start of the school year can be financially demanding, so we want to provide ample
notice. Please be aware that students will need to pay the deposit and return permission notes promptly to secure their spot, once
notes are issued via ‘SchoolBytes’ early in Term 1 2025.

The school uses ‘SchoolBytes’ for all online payments. All Year 7 2025 families will be able to set up and access their ‘SchoolBytes’
account once they have commenced at the start of Term 1 2025. The total cost of the camp will be approximately $300 which
includes transport, accommodation, activities and meals for the duration of the stay.

If you have any questions or concerns, at any time, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards
Michael Hensley Mitchell Hunter
Principal Year 7 Adviser

Admin 2024-2083

Celebrating individual growth through real world, respectful and passionate learning on Bundjalung land
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